
                                        

 

Welcome back! It is lovely to see all the 

children back at school settling so well 

into their routines.   

Class 2  

Teacher: Hanna 

Learning Support: Kendra, Emma 

Care Assistants: Julie  

 

Class 3  

Teacher: Zahida 

Learning Support: Sarah, Emma 

Care Assistants: Julie 

 
If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding your child, please do not 

hesitate to speak to us via your child’s 

home/school diary or by contacting us 

through the office. We are here to help. 

Thank you. 
 

Curriculum 

This term we are learning: 

  We will be exploring the Summer season through a range 

of multi-sensory activities interlinked in our Art, DT, PSHERE 

and Music. We have had great fun looking at places that 

make us feel happy and exploring them. 

 

 

We will be focusing on these key texts this half 

term as well as looking at flower growth and parts 

of a flower: 

                       
                                

                                  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marvellous Me and 

Home/School Diaries  
It is lovely to see parents engaging in 

Marvellous Me and being part of 

their children’s learning journeys. It 

is also lovely to see engagement in 

Home/School diaries using our new 

communication format. Please ensure 

that you check these daily and use 

the parent sections to respond. It’s 

very helpful for us to know 

information from home as it helps 

inform your child’s school day. 
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Attention Autism  
Attention Autism is a great way to build attention, 

listening, independence and turn-taking skills. Hanna’s 

class have enjoyed making blossom trees and Zahida’s 

class have enjoyed turn taking activites.  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE and Library  
We are enjoying our PE sessions 

where we are practising our rolling 

skills. We have enjoyed rolling to our 

friends, rolling skittles over and 

throwing under arm to try and hit a 

target. 

 

Library 
We are really enjoying using the library and 

hearing that you and your child are enjoying 

sharing books at home. Please remember to 

send them back to school on a Thursday. 


